
EDUCATIONAL ASSISTANCE
PROGRAMME OF 

HURRICANE VETS CHARITABLE
TRUST

 The Educational Assistance
Programme by Hurricane Vets
Charitable Trust supports school
and college students offering
financial aid for tuition, books, and
other educational needs.  With 22
projects successfully implemented
benefitting 24 students since
inception, the programme ensures
that students receive quality
education, empowering them for
future success. By focusing on both
academic and vocational training,
the initiative helps to overcome
financial barriers, fostering
personal growth and long-term
career opportunities for young
learners.

       Hurricane Vets Charitable Trust (HVCT), Chennai, marked
a significant milestone in its history by successfully
completing its 100th project on the 15th of September, 2024 at
Courtallam. This project, focused on providing educational
assistance to three deserving students, was implemented in
memory of Anthimazhai Elangovan, an active and dedicated
member of HVCT. 

         The event took place at Courtallam, Tamil Nadu, during a
grand family wedding celebration organized by         
Dr. S.G. Kanagasuhila, an Executive Committee (EC) member
of HVCT, adding a special meaning to the occasion.

       HVCT, founded in 2015, has grown steadily over the years
with the goal of assisting underprivileged individuals and
communities, primarily focusing on education, healthcare,
and social welfare. Through its various projects, the
organization has reached out to numerous beneficiaries,
providing much-needed support to help improve their quality
of life. 

        The Trust's emphasis on education aligns with its broader
objective of empowering individuals through knowledge, and
this milestone 100th project exemplified the organization's
unwavering commitment to this cause.

       The 100th project was dedicated to Anthimazhai Elangovan, a devoted HVCT member who
had actively participated in the Trust's charitable efforts. In honor of his contributions, the event
was designed not only as a celebration of his life but also as a demonstration of the values he
upheld such as service, generosity, and compassion. 



Lorem ipsum dolor sit amet,
consectetur adipiscing elit. Sed at
ipsum vitae lacus lobortis lacinia.
Donec tristique arcu massa, at
pharetra tortor feugiat non. Etiam
vehicula hendrerit aliquet. Donec
sed nulla dapibus

       To add even more significance to the occasion, Mrs. Saraswathi Elangovan, wife of Anthimazhai
Elangovan and Chairperson of Timo Eva Wellness Pvt. Ltd., Bengaluru, presented the educational
assistance cheques to the beneficiaries. Her participation highlighted the personal bond between
the Elangovan family and HVCT, reinforcing the Trust's mission of uplifting others through
charitable efforts. Following are the details of the beneficiaries.

Ms.Harinya is currently a second-year B. Pharm. student at United College of Pharmacy,
Periyanaickenpalayam, Coimbatore District.

1.

Ms.Akalya, a third-year student of Physiotherapy at Nightingale College of Physiotherapy,
Coimbatore District.

2.

Mr.Mohamed Ali Jinna is studying Hotel Management and Catering Science at GTN Arts College,
Karur Road, Dindigul.

3.

All these students expressed their immense gratitude for the support they received, which will
significantly ease the financial burden on their families and allow them to focus on their studies.

Mrs.Saraswathi Elangovan presenting a cheque to the beneficiary

Mrs.Saraswathi Elangovan handovered  a cheque to Dr.P.R.Anbumoney



One of the most touching moments of the
event was when Mrs.Dinamani, mother of
Ms.Harinya & Ms.Akalya, a health worker who
has served a charitable trust for over a decade,
received educational assistance for her
children. Mrs. Dinamani has dedicated her life
to helping her community, particularly by
educating tribal children, providing medical
aid, and gathering essential provisions for
those in need. Earlier this year, she suffered
the tragic loss of her husband in a bus
accident. Despite her grief, she continued her
work with unwavering commitment. Filled
with emotion, she expressed her gratitude to
HVCT, noting how the kindness she had once
extended was now being returned to her in
her moment of need.

  The assistance to Ms.Harinya and                
Ms. Akalya was handed over  by the member
of HVCT, Dr. P.R. Anbumoney and Mrs. Girija
Anbumoney in their office at Coimbatore.
Mrs. Dinamani’s story is a poignant reminder
of the power of community support and the
ripple effect that acts of kindness can have.
She promised to work diligently to provide
her children with a good education and
reaffirmed her commitment to serve her
community in every way she could.

   The 100th project of Hurricane Vets
Charitable Trust was more than just a
milestone; it was a celebration of generosity
and community spirit.

      The office bearers of HVCT, along with
nearly 50 members of HVCT, participated in
the event for which we are thankful.              

Dr.P.R.Anbumoney handed over the cheque to the beneficiaries

          We extend our heartfelt gratitude to the donors of the 100th project and thank the Board of
Trustees for their approval and guidance.


